

<u>D.O.No.2/10/2016-CM</u> Imphal, August 22, 2015.

Dear Dr. Erengbam Mohendro Singh,

I acknowledge with thanks the receipt of S.B.I. cheque No.889610 dated 22.08.2015 for an amount of Rs.5,00,000/- (Rupees five lakhs) only meant for the Chief Minister's Relief Fund, Manipur from the Global Knowledge Exchange Network (KEN), Manipur, a body of global Manipuri Diasporas.

The gesture of goodwill and solidarity shown by your organisation and also contribution towards relief measures to be undertaken in the State is highly appreciated.

Please accept my sincere gratitude for the noble venture.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,

(O. Ibobi Singh)

Dr. Erengbam Mohendro Singh, President, Global Knowledge Exchange Network (KEN), 10 Ryan Road, Shrewsury, MA 01545, U.S.A.